Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 4:49 PM

To: ‘Bob Hall’

Cc: Ryan Mann

Subject: RE: Initial Report: C-141 for Grama Tank Battery, April 26 2019
Mr. Hall,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5464.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Bob Hall <BHall@btaoil.com>

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 8:42 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Initial Report: C-141 for Grama Tank Battery, April 26 2019

Please find attached a C-141 initial report filed for the Grama Tank Battery.
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Bob.

Bob Hall

BTA Oil Producers, LLC
104 S. Pecos Street
Midland, TX 79701

bhall@btaoil.com
(432) 682-3753 (office)
(432) 312-2203 (cell)
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